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From: Alexa Schultz
To: foil
Cc: Michael Fluker
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Existing Utilities Request - Case #268168
Date: Thursday, March 9, 2023 11:37:22 AM

Good morning, 

My name is Alexa Schultz with Bluewater Telecommunications. We are working with Flock Safety in
collaboration with the Town of West Seneca Police Department to install 12-foot Flock Safety
poles with Automatic License Plate Reader cameras within the NYSDOT Right-of-Way. The poles will
be installed with solar panels to power the ALPR camera, so no electrical infrastructure will be
required at the pole location. 

I am looking to find the existing water and sewage utilities near our project locations. These are
needed for permitting purposes because NYSDOT requested that we show the utilities on the
construction plans. I am not sure if you are the correct contact to reach out to for this inquiry, but I
have attached the current Site Plan we have, as well as listed the coordinates of the camera
locations below. If you could provide me with information regarding the existing utilities along the
areas of construction, I would really appreciate it! Or if you have another process for me to get this
information, please let me know. Please see below for coordinates: 

42.84377026190723,-78.7923159729456
42.86724230531383,-78.78721603899687
42.841663502127695,-78.75431968034935
42.81136687914709,-78.71868397714667
42.83682231980214,-78.79219792114203
42.84007312848412,-78.75399396746839
42.81158192490456,-78.7517775995778

Thanks so much in advance!

Alexa Schultz - Permit Coordinator
100 E Pine St. Suite: 302
Office: 407-2​32-6963
Mobile: 904-563-5511
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